




workers all kinds of perks in order to get elected.  
 
We had a few days of colder than average temperatures in December leading up to
Christmas in 2022.  When the bills came out in January, we had a bill that was 2 and
half times a normal bill.  Everyone in 4 counties was angry and wanted answers.  The
manager would not address the issue instructing employees to tell people that a
billing mistake had been made and if you could not pay your bill, then you could do a
form of budget billing.  For those of us who have social security as our reliable
income, the fixed income does not stretch for unexpected expenses like this.  Happily,
the new manager did notify people the status of repairs when power went out due to
the storm of March 4.  If we don't have electricity, we don't have water for us or our
livestock and we have miles of electric fences to contain our cattle and sheep; without
electricity we don't have heat.  RECC is not always reliable because weather can be
good without wind and the power will go off for a second or two and this happened
repeatedly day in and day out.  This has caused us to have to replace a motor for our
relatively new heat pump.  It affects freezer, refrigerators, computer, clocks, etc.  All
have to be reset continually and it affects the life of the object.
 
I cannot see justification for this huge increase for the quality of service we receive.  It
seems like price gouging and industrial customers will not receive an increase.  This
increase is on those of us who are still farming and trying to raise food for this
country.  Farming is a business, too.  This price increase is unjust, biased and just not
right.  It is a struggle to pay property taxes, insurance and the present electric bill.  I
know East Kentucky is interested in selling electricity to places like California and to
the areas of northeast; I don't feel we should have to subsidize these sales.
 
I expect this protest is futile because these entities always get their way regardless of
who it hurts.  I don't expect anyone on this board to know the frustrations of farming
and the challenges that occur unexpectedly.  I do expect consideration for people
who try to contribute to society and just pay their bills in a timely manner.
 
Linda L. Cundiff at Hedgespeth Farms









especially after the general rate increase, including the additional requirement that they shall
publish the existence of such a fund being established and open for contributions.
 
With thanks, best regards, and all good wishes,
 
Sincerely,
 
Charles V. Henderson
605 Hidden Meadows Drive
Campbellsville, Kentucky 42718-7421




